
 

 

Media Contact: 

Suzy Daveluy, Community Services Deputy Director, City Librarian 

Stockton-San Joaquin County Public Library 

Suzy. Daveluy@stocktonca.gov  

 

NEWS RELEASE 

For Immediate Release 

February 8, 2018 

 

Press Release: Stockton Heat Book Drive 

Come join the Stockton Heat and the Stockton-San Joaquin County Public Library in a special 

book drive to encourage reading in our community. On Sunday, February 25, 2018, the Library’s 

Training Wheels bus will be outside the Stockton Arena to collect book donations, share 

information about library services, and issue special commemorative Stockton Heat/Ports library 

cards. Each person who donates a new children’s book will receive a ticket for that day’s game. 

Training Wheels will be in front of the Stockton Arena from 3-5 pm. The game between the 

Stockton Heat and the San Diego Gulls will begin at 5 pm. 

Come learn about the Library, get a cool Heat/Ports library card, and cheer on the Stockton 

Heat! 

The Arena is located at 248 W. Fremont Street in Stockton. For more information, contact the 

Library at (209) 937-8221 or (866) 805-7323. 
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